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Testimony against the above mentioned bills.

SB 868 takes away the most basic right of due process. This bill is redundant when in fact any temporary restraining
order does the same thing at the Judges discretion.

SB797 has become a scape goat for the governor controlled OSP inability to conduct background checks when in
fact their are other government systems available. Fact less than 2% of failed checks result in police making contact
during the purchase.

SB764 requires no study spending tax dollars for information that has already been collected. The governors office
manages OSP and per OSP own reports they contact less than 2% of failed background checks wasting tax payer
monies and implying that ignoring the laws creates a better case for more gun control laws. The governor also
counts suicide in the death rate when promoting gun laws yet this is legal in oregon.

Please do not let these Bloomberg, brown and Prozac bills out of committees

Tom saunders
Redmond oregon

Sent from my iPhone
Tom Saunders

mailto:Kristi.Arrington@oregonlegislature.gov

